
All City Dive Meet 2023 @ Shorewood Hills  

To Our Valued Sponsors,


Thank you for expressing interest in supporting All City Dive. The Shorewood 
Hills Dive Committee is currently seeking sponsorships for the upcoming All City 
Dive meet, July 24th and 25th.


The All City Dive Meet is the finale event of the summer for 13 Madison area 
teams and will include over 300 divers and 1,000 spectators. It lasts two days 
and is covered by several local media outlets. This cherished event brings 
together family and friends from all over the Madison area and has been a 
tradition for 61 years!  


Simply fill out the form(s) on the next page and follow the return instructions to 
secure sponsorship.


We thank you in advance for your generosity in supporting this Madison 
tradition. We couldn’t do it without you. Please let us know if you have any 
additional questions at dive.shorewoodallcity@gmail.com


Sincerest Gratitude,


Shorewood Hills All City Dive Committee


Angie Ferguson (All City Co-Chair), Katie Parsons (All City Co-Chair)   


Than Astin (All City Parent Volunteer) and Kate Moore (All City Parent Volunteer)

S P O N S O R S H I P  C O N T A C T:   K A T E  M O O R E  
dive.shorewoodallcity@gmail.com

(608) 695-6907
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